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Gautho, Julia

From: Ron Hart <ron@ronhart.us>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 3:57 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Boat and Bait shop on the Wharf.

I would like the Boat and Bait shop to continue on the Wharf. 
It is part of our history and should stay a central part of our community. 
 
Ron Hart 
831.320.0602 

 
 


